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Research Analysis 

 

The substitute to SB 1300 exempts vehicles that are 20 years old or older from the requirement 

that an odometer disclosure statement be executed upon transfer.  The measure provides that on 

or after January 1, 2022, that any registration fee required for a physically disabled license plate 

is to be remitted at the same time and subject to a single registration period.  The measure also 

requires the Oklahoma Tax Commission to send notifications of renewal for special license 

plates to the electronic mail address provided by the holder of the plate. If a person does not 

provide an electronic mail address, the Tax Commission is to notify the person by mail. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to the Oklahoma Tax Commission, the changes made in this floor amendment do not 

create a fiscal or revenue impact. Therefore, there is no budgetary impact from this measure.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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